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Dear Director, 
 
My father bred and raced Greyhounds in Sydney in the 50's. He stopped doing it because of the 
corruption inherent in the business ( he had a dog stolen and then renamed who went on to win 
some races.) My old man was a canny bugger that not much got past. If he said the industry was 
corrupt, then really bad things were happening, that he wouldn't tell me. What saddens me most 
is that this is still happening.  
As a Director, I am hoping you will take the lead in educating punters and trainers alike that this 
cruelty shouldn't go on. It can be stopped. I know, and you know, it can be. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kass Sexton 
 


